
 

 
17 December 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On behalf of all the staff at our Safe and Sound Club, I would like to thank you for your continued 
support this year and wish you a peaceful Christmas and New Year.  
 
In the new year, Breakfast Club will continue to run from 07:30am in the morning and children arriving 
before 08:30am can have their breakfast with us as well as lots of play activities and the opportunity to 
catch up with each other before the start of the school day! 
 
After school club will continue to run from 3:15pm until 6:00pm and the children will be given a light snack 
and numerous play, craft and fun activities to take part in. 
 
For as long as possible we have avoided increasing the fees we charge. However, to ensure that our Safe 
and Sound Club maintains its excellent standard of care and remains viable with the increasing costs of 
food, energy and staffing means that we have had to apply a small increase from January.  
 
We have kept the increase as low as we possibly can and from January the cost of attending the Safe and 
Sound Club will be: 
 
- Mornings: £6.50 per session  
 
- Afternoons: £6.50 for the first hour to 4:15pm, or £11:00 for the full session to 6:00pm 
 
This represents an increase of just 50 pence per session. 
 
Payment can be made by bank transfer and we also accept most childcare voucher schemes. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in January and hope that you have a lovely Christmas break. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 

Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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